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Date: August 12, 2021 

To: Office of Engineering Technology 
Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
USA 

FCCID: UZ7PD20 

Subject:  Request for §2.933 Change in identification of equipment 
Reference:     FCC ID: UZ7PD20 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Zebra Technologies Corporation requests a Change in Identification for a currently approved device. 
This application will establish a new FCC ID for purpose of marketing. 

The original Grant for DATECS LTD. under YRW-PD20 with a Grant Date of 07/22/2021 will remain in 
effect. An authorization letter from the original Grantee is attached. 

We attest that the equipment is electrically identical. Only change the applicant and 
applicant’s address are different. The original test results are applicable and continue to be 
representative of this device.  

The following files are provided as attachments: 
--- Cover letter giving permission from original Applicant for Change in ID 

Sincerely, 

Signature : 

_______________________________ 
Name and Job Title. : Larry (Qianlin) Zhou / Regulatory Specialist 
E-mail : larry.zhou@zebra.com 
Tel. : 346-260-3543 


